
Enrollment Update  

 

The January 30, 2018 report from Institutional Research shows enrollment at BC 
for Spring 2018 is 6.1% higher than the same time last spring. 

2018 Sterling Silver 
The 10th Annual Sterling Silver Dinner was held 
on February 24th and the evening celebrated 
three benefactors of Bakersfield College. Marko 
B. and Theo Zaninovich, who were honored as 
the Outstanding Individual Philanthropists of 
the year. Kern Schools Federal Credit Union 
received recognition as the Outstanding Corpo-
rate Philanthropists, and Steve Renock, Presi-
dent and CEO, accepted and spoke about the 
long history and partnership between Kern 
Schools FCU and BC. Kenneth M. Byrum was 
awarded the Bakersfield College Foundation 
Service Medal for his continued and passionate 
support of BC.  Thank you to Trustees Romeo 
Agbalog and Bill Thomas, Senator Jean Fuller, 
the extended Byrum family who flew in from 
coast to coast, and all who were generous in 
supporting the 2018 Sterling Silver.  

Bakersfield College President’s Report 
to the Kern Community College District Board of Trustees 

Upcoming Events 

 

Anita Hill: Reimagining Equality 

March 08, 2018 at 7:00PM 

Indoor Theater 

 

Sydney Bound 

Benefit Concert for BC Chamber Singers 

Featuring Monty Byrom & Lydia Ranger 

March 10, 2018 at 5:00PM & 7:00PM 

Black Box Theater 

 

Dolores Huerta: Rebel. Activist. 

Feminist. Mother.  

March 12, 2018 at 6:00PM 

Levan Center 

 

From Dream to Discovery: Inside 

NASA Planetarium Show 

March 15, 2018 at 7:30PM 

William M. Thomas Planetarium 

 

Active Shooter Response Training 

March 21, 2018 at 7:30PM 

Indoor Theater 

 

Commencement 

May 11, 2018 

Memorial Stadium 

The Byrum Family at Sterling Silver 
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African American History Month 

Last month, BC celebrated African American History month 
with numerous events on campus. We welcomed  
Distinguished Author, Dr. Michael Eric Dyson, dynamic 
speaker and author of Tears we Cannot Stop to a packed 
Indoor Theater and hosted an open forum with local  
officials for a Transformational Policing Open Forum which  
discussed “bridging the racial divide.” 

Wrapping up the month, BC participated in the Black Histo-
ry Month Parade, and BC Drumline took home first place. 
The final event included a lunchtime discussion with CSUB 
President, Dr. Horace Mitchell who shared his life story and  
career with BC students.  

President’s Whereabouts 
 

 Feb. 8, 2018  | Attended Evaluators Training 

             

 Feb. 21, 2018 | Association of California Community 

College Administrators (ACCCA) Annual Conference 

             

 Week of Mar. 5, 2018  | Chairing Accreditation Team 
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Celebrating Nan Gomez-Heitzeberg 

Please join us as we celebrate the career of Nan Gomez-
Heitzeberg on May 4, 2018 from 5:00PM to 7:00PM in the 
Simonsen Performing Arts Center.  

She began working for the Kern Community College District 
in 1982 and transferred to Bakersfield College in 1986 
where she became the faculty director of the Delano College 
Center.  Over the next 32 years she has served in a number 
of roles at Bakersfield College including, Dean, Associate 
Vice Chancellor for KCCD  
Children’s Centers, Executive 
Vice President of Academic  
Affairs and Student Affairs, 
Interim President, and retired 
as Vice President of Instruction.  

 
 

 
 

 

BC Public Safety  
Keeping students, faculty, staff, and our community safe is 

an ongoing and constant effort.  Bakersfield College is an 

open institution and we are an integral part of the commu-

nity. We know that with awareness, preparation, and prac-

tice of drills, the work of our Public Safety Department can 

save lives.  Here are some of our routine practices: 

 BC participates in the Great California Shakeout each 
year where we conduct a campus wide evacuation and 
activate BC’s Incident Command Center 

 Fire alarm drills for all buildings each semester 

 Six emergency response classes each semester to train 
employees on what to do in the event of an emergency  

 Six to nine Active Shooter Response Training presenta-
tions each semester for the college community 

 Active Shooter Response Training for new faculty at 
orientation 

 Presence at all new student orientations to review De-
partment of Public Safety operations and services and 
provides overviews of Title IX, Violence Against Wom-
en’s Act (VAWA) and the Clery Act. 

 Sharing safety tips each semester to all students, staff, 
and faculty via emails. 

 Provides free First Aid/CPR/AED certification training 
to all students, staff and faculty each semester. 

 Upon requests, Public Safety attends individual campus 
department meetings to discuss how to respond to the 
following scenarios; (1) Hostile students, visitors, staff, 
(2) Response to medical aid situations in the work place 
(3)Active Shooter Response to specific department ar-
eas/buildings (4)Fire alarm drills and (5) Any topic 
they may wish to discuss related to safety concerns. 
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